From:
 Larry Roe

 To:
 SJUD Exhibits

 Subject:
 House Bill 978

Date: Sunday, March 31, 2019 6:11:10 PM

Once again what I see is the metro area liberal democrats going after the easy targets, the law abiding tax paying American citizen.

We seem to have plenty of firearms laws already available but funding for enforcement is lacking. But that would not achieve the Democrats goal of media grandstanding. While some of the laws undoubtedly could use some adjusting, like a solution to "ghost guns" should be implemented. Most reasonable people would agree that there are people who should not have firearms. But yet the Democrat focus always seems to be on us backwoods deplorable tax paying citizens, the ones who work everyday to keep our state and our nation functioning. The ones who's tax dollars you are all so fond of using to support people who are in our country illegally! Move those tax dollars to law enforcement if you really want to make a difference.